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December 
17th

7:00 Party

BAD Christmas Party
Prior ticket purchase required. 
Only 2022 dues paid Bay Area 
Divers members may purchase 
tickets. Tickets must be purchased 
prior to December 10, 2022. The 
party will be held at Gentle Ben 
Tasting Room. The food will be 
catered by Tommaso's Italian Grill 
& Cajun Seafood. Beer, wine and 
soft drinks will be provided. Full 

5318 FM517, Building C, Alvin, TX 77511

Diver of the Year
It is time to select our 2022 Bay Area Diver of 
the Year. We honor one of our members each 
year for their contributions to the club. We 
have a small ceremony in which we present 
an award to recognize one of ours who has 
gone above and beyond in their efforts. We 
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Social or Dive Event suggestions? 
Share them with us!

boardofdirectors@bayareadivers.org

The year at a glance:
Dec 14 BOD Meeting
Dec 17 Christmas Party 

soft drinks will be provided. Full 
bar is available. Event runs from 
7PM to 10PM on December 17, 
2022. A white elephant gift 
exchange will be held, $25 
maximum gift value. Must be aged 
21 or older to attend.

BAD Elections Results
Vice President - Christie Emerson
Treasurer - Kirk Leissner
Membership Director - Julie Leissner
Directors at large - Dave Pichler & Cherie’ Zarsky

gone above and beyond in their efforts. We 
ask that our members submit nominations with 
a short write up that we can present to the 
club members that describes why that person 
would be a good candidate. The vote will be at 
the Christmas party on the 17th. Please 
submit your nomination to 
info@bayareadivers.org or the Facebook
event with the person’s name and a short 
write-up of why you believe the candidate 
should be our 2022 BAD Diver of the Year. We 
will have in person ballots at the Christmas 
Party.


